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V.I. National Guard Celebrates Annual Family Meal on
St. Thomas and St. Croix This Weekend
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Military retirees, Veterans, family members (especially those of deployed service members) and
the V.I. National Guard's full-time civilian employees are invited to the Virgin Islands National
Guard's Annual Family Meal, Saturday, Dec.7 on St. Thomas, and on Sunday, Dec. 8, on St.
Croix. 

The 786th Combat Sustainment Support Battalion on St. Thomas will host their annual family
meal at the Ivanna Eudora Kean High School Auditorium, Dec. 7, 2019, at 5 p.m.

Military members will wear their Mess Dress, Army Service Uniform or formal attire. Civilians
are asked to wear formal attire.

http://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-the-v-i-national-guard-celebrates-the-annual-family-meal-on-st-thomas-and-st-croix-this-weekend


On St. Croix, the 104th Troop Command will host their annual family meal at the Estate
Bethlehem Military Compound, in front of the 210th Regional Training Institute (RTI) building,
Dec. 8, 2019, at noon. Civilians are asked to wear appropriate casual attire.

Cost of the meal are as follows: 

- Spouse and dependents of specialist and below - $6.80

- Spouse and dependents of Sergeant and above - $9.10

- AGR, ADOS, Officers (Spouse, Dependents), other individuals, and Retirees - $9.10
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